STATE OF MINNESOTA

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
130 State CAPITOL
SAINT PAaUL, MINNESOTA 55155

Bob Flynn

Flynn Construction, Inc.
40 Hill Street
Chanhassen, MN 55317

Dear Bob,
Thank you for your nice email of April 1, and your kind words.

Thanks also for your tremendous work on the Operation Dream
Makeover house for Kyle Anderson. Your expressions of care
and concern for this Minnesota hero are commendable and
deeply appreciated. These tangible gestures of our ongoing
support and warm welcome home go a long way toward
encouraging our troops and their families.

Best wishes for continued success at Flynn Construction.

Sincerely,

\ ?

—

Tim Pawlenty
Governor



